PSP &
Cugeg’s Cove Catholic Cemeterg
2021 SPRING CLEAN-UP

On MAY 25th, 2021, at10:00 am, those with l:amilg interned and/or those who have Burial Plots in this Historic Cemetery are asked
to join other volunteers in sPrucing up this beautiful meeting of Land and Sea. Bring your enthusiasm, mowers, cIiPPers, and whatever
ﬁnand tools are your favorites to helP beauthcg this Cemetery. ngou cannot be there in person but would like to contribute to the
maintenance, Please donate whatever you canto Blessed Sacrament, noting, Cugeg’s Cove Cemetery in the Memo, and mailto PO
Box 28, Elk, CA 95432. For additional information contact Patrick Robards 707-882-3122 or email at sharonan&Pat@earthlink.ne’c



